United States Bankruptey Court
Northern District of New York

Administrative Qrder 22-05

In accordance with the affirmative vote of the Board of Judges of the United States District
Court for the Northern District of New York, the United States Bankruptcy Court and Clerk’s
Office, as a unit of the District Court, will be closed on the following dates:

Friday, November 25, 2022
Friday December 23
Friday, December 30, 2022

Access to CM/ECF will remain available on those dates.

Dated: October 31, 2022

Diane Davis
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge




